Upcoming Dates
· Visit to Omagh Library – Tuesday 7th November

· PTA AGM – Thursday 9th November
· Shoebox Collection – Monday 13th November
· Christmas Dinner – Tuesday 12th December

· Christmas Play – Tuesday 12th December

· Playgroup Committee –Meeting first Monday of every month at 7.30pm.  

After School Clubs

· Monday - P5-7 Basketball

· Wednesday - P6/7 Literacy/Numeracy Booster 3-4pm#
· Thursday - Fitter Younger
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In the run up to Christmas please keep us in mind! [image: image2.jpg]



We have set up an account with www.easyfundraising.org.uk for the school. It is a quick and easy way for the school to earn extra money by the simple click of a button. Easyfundraising is an entirely free service that allows people to shop directly at their favourite online store via the links on the easyfundraising.org.uk website and raise a donation for their school cause once a purchase is made. Donations can be up to 15% of the value of your purchase, depending on the retailer and the item purchased. 
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Principal Awards - Well done to all the award winners this month who received a Principal’s Award for all their hard earned work.
	Year
	Pupil
	Achievement

	1 
	Cahir Wilson
	Super start to phonics and trying his best.

	2 & 3
	Joe McCullagh
	Hard working attitude and trying his best.

	4 & 5
	Aoife Flanagan
	Showing a genuine interest in learning and exhibiting model behaviour.

	6 & 7
	Carla Heaney
	Always producing excellent work and showing great behaviour.


Congratulations to all the Mathletics and Lexia winners.  Almost all children in the school received a certificate.  Keep this up!
Attendance
Well done to all those who have achieved a full month’s attendance in October.  Absences in school can really affect your child’s education so keep up the good attendance.

Uniform

May we remind you all to take the time to ensure that all children’s clothing is labelled so as to avoid any unnecessary confusion or loss of uniform.  
PTA
Family Walk & Coffee Morning – A massive thank-you to all those who helped out with the successful family walk and coffee morning and for the excellent attendance.  A total of £2,246 was raised.  
PTA AGM is on Thursday 9th November at 7.30pm, please find letter attached.

Young Writers Competition
A huge Well Done to Carla Heaney and Farah Sahbani on recently participating in the Young Writers Competition.  Carla and Farah have had their poetry published in the book “Once upon a Dream”  Well Done Girls!

Shoebox Collection

As we all know Christmas is a very special time of the year for us all. To make it extra special for those less fortunate than us, we would encourage you to participate in the ‘Shoebox Appeal’. Simply purchase various small gifts, clothing and toiletries, wrap it up, label it for the age and gender you have bought for and leave it in the School Foyer.  Shoeboxes will be collected on Monday 13th November.
Clean out for Christmas
An excellent opportunity to both clear out your unwanted clothing and make funds for the school all at the same time! Simply bring any unwanted clothing to the school and a collection will be made on Thursday 30th November.  

Tyrone GAA Coaching
A 6 week block of coaching will commence on Thursday 9th November.  This is for Miss McGlincheys Class only for a 45-minute session.  Please remember to send the appropriate training gear on Thursdays.

Anti-Bullying Week
Anti bullying Week 2017 is being held between the 13th and 17th November.  The effects of bullying can have a massive impact on all individuals, whether that is at school, work, college or socially. Anti bullying week is a great way to raise awareness.  The children will participate in a variety of activities to promote this message during this week.
Homework

Homework forms a vital part of the link between home and school. It is important that parents supervise homework so that children can discuss what they are learning in school. Your child should be able to complete the task independently, however, if you feel the homework is too challenging, please speak to the class teacher as it is important they are made aware of any difficulties your child may be facing. We ask that you ensure your child has completed all aspects of their homework including spellings and reading. Please confirm this by signing completed homework.

Dinner Money
The cost of dinner is now £2.60 which we would ask to be paid each Monday. Please put money in a clearly labelled envelope so as to avoid any confusion.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club will be continuing this year and is open daily from 8am at a cost of £1.00.
Wrap-Around Care

Please see table below of associated costs and breakdown of activities. Please note Wrap-Around Care will end at 4pm on a Friday. 

	Breakfast Club 8am-9am

Pupils Yrs 1-7
	Early Years

Club

2-3pm Yr 1& Yr 2)
	Afterschool Club 3.00pm-4.00pm
	Afterschool Care 4.00pm-5.30pm



	£1.00 Daily


	£2.00 Daily
	£2.00

(Free on afterschool club day)
	£3.00 Daily


Outstanding Money
If you have any outstanding monies, please ensure these are paid up to date at your earliest convenience. 
Reminders will be sent out this week.  Please contact the office if payment plan needs to be put in place.
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